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December 12, 2024        Issued electronically via e-mail 
 
Eric Swaisgood 
Advanced Environmental Specialist 
Marathon Petroleum Company 
539 South Main Street 
Findlay OH 45840 
 
Re: Tesoro – Discount Truck Stop #101 

ADEC Hazard ID #23946 
Annual November 2024 Groundwater Monitoring Report - ADEC Report Approval 
 

Mr. Swaisgood: 
 
On November 20, 2024, the Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC), 
received Stantec’s, Annual November 2024 Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Tesoro Discount Truck Stop #101 
“site”.  This report is approved. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this approval, or any other aspect of this project, feel free to contact me at (907) 262-
3412, or via e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
ADEC Project Manager 

Electronic Copies: 
  Michael Zidek, Stantec 

Robert Gilfilian, Stantec  
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